
Oakhurst Learning Center August and September Newsletter  
 
EVENTS & DATES: 
   
Wednesday, August 9th       In-service Day: OLC CLOSED 

Thursday, August 10th             First day of our Fall Session. First day of VPK. First Day of Public School 

Monday, September 4th         Labor Day:  OLC CLOSED 

Sunday, September 10th   Grandparents Day 

Monday, September 11th-15th     Scholastic Book Fair 12:00-12:30 pm and 4:00-5:30 pm 

     (will also be open during open house nights from 6:30-7:30 on the 11th and 12th) 

Monday, September 11th         PreK Open House 6:30-7:30 PM (Ms. Serina, Mrs. Ashley, Ms. Lisa, Ms. Jackie) 

Tuesday, September 12th         VPK Open House 6:30-7:30 PM (Mrs. Santos, Mrs. Naples, Ms. Alicia) 

Wednesday, September 13th    1st Wheel Activity Begins: Yoga – Please see your classroom window for the time 

     
Dear Families, 
 
Wow! Another school year here already! How did that happen?! Welcome everyone! Here’s to the start of a wonderful school 
year! 
 

News  
 So, what is happening in August and September?  In the classroom, the teachers are focused on getting the children 

comfortable in the classroom routine. Some common weekly themes you may see are: all about me, all about 
family/grandparents, Johnny Appleseed and community helpers.  

 
 During the week of September 5th, the 8th, the teachers will be asking grandparents to sign up to come and read to their 

grandchild’s class. Please see your teacher’s news board for more information! 
 

 Also, if you are a community helper: police office, firefighter, nurse, doctor, dentist, paramedic, construction 
worker/utility worker etc. and you would like to speak to the children about your job, please let us know! We would love 
to have you come and share with the children in October. 

 
 We will also be having open house for our families in September! During open house, you can see your child’s 

classroom, speak with the teacher and tour the school. We know parking can be tight and we just ask that you do not 
drive across the church field. Open house is from 6:30-7:30 pm on both nights. 

 
 It is prime time hurricane season, please review our inclement weather policy in your parent handbooks. We 

will follow Pinellas County Public School Closures in the event of weather.  
 

                                    Happy New School Year!!!!  


